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Dear Parent/Carer 

Road Safety 

I am writing to ask for your support in speaking to your son/daughter about safety, when 

travelling to and from the Academy. We have, over the last week, had several concerns 

raised by the local community and businesses about the conduct and unsafe behaviour of a 

small number of our pupils. The incidents have included crossing in front of lorries that have 

been reversing into business parks, crossing in front of cars, away from the crossing and 

dangerous behaviour, moving in and out of the road on bikes and scooters and if found to 

be irresponsible, they will be banned from bringing them into the Academy. 

Staff have been vigilant on the entrances to the Academy, before and after school, 

encouraging pupils to be aware of potential dangers. This has also been addressed with 

various notices to pupils during the school day. Unfortunately, even with these measures in 

place, some pupils are not following the guidance. 

I am sure you will agree, if we share this message as a team, we can ensure that our pupils 

are remaining safe.  

Please support the Academy in reinforcing this important safety message.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
A Seager (Mr) 

Headteacher 

 
      
 


